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REGISTRATION OF INTEREST
FOR A PROPOSED LEASE

121 Ferrymead Park Drive

The Christchurch City Council is seeking registrations of
interest (ROI) from interested parties in a lease of all or
part of the Council’s property at 121 Ferrymead Park Drive
adjacent to Ferrymead Park, Ferrymead.

The purpose of the ROI process is to seek ideas for the
use of this land (4.3ha) that will be practical, visually
unobtrusive and compatible with the open space
recreational value of the site and the adjacent Ferrymead
Park. The Council would consider proposals for either a
lease or licence occupation.

Copies of the ROI documents setting out full particulars
and specifying the detailed requirements for submission
of ROl proposals are available at the ground floor
reception of Council’s offices, 53 Hereford Street, or may
be requested from:

Lewis Burn

Property Consultant

Phone: 941 8522

Email: lewis.burn@ccc.govt.nz

ROl submissions close at 12 noon on Wednesday
12 March 2014.
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